
 

Update: NMOG process   
 
A follow up Departmental Task Team (DTT) meeting was convened on 12 June 2020. The employer 
reported that they have resolved to complete the transfer of assets and the office accommodation of 
the transferred employees on 1 July 2020. The employer further reported that amongst the transferred 
employees, Chief Directors will each be allocated an office and the Directors will share office with 
their support staff as a temporary arrangement. The employer reported that they are in a process of 
securing new office accommodation and they are waiting for the Department of Public Works to 
complete its processes.  
 
The PSA noted the report, but was concerned regarding employees who would share offices space 
amid the COVID-19 pandemic. The PSA requested the employer to observe social distancing to avoid 
any infections. The PSA proposed that the employer should apply a rotational system so that the 
employees could report for duty on different times. The employer acknowledged the suggestion by the 
PSA and would advise their principals accordingly. 
 
The PSA will keep the members updated about the developments in this regard. 
 
 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

FOR PSA MEMBERS:  DEPARTMENT OF WOMEN, YOUTH AND PERSONS WITH 
DISABILITIES 

 

  

 15-06-2020  
 


